
 
FAST GIVES BACK 

 

FAST Gives Back is ready for our second year of giving with the 
2018 FAST Monster Splash Book Drive benefitting the Itty 
Bitty Library Committee. 
 
The Itty Bitty Library Committee is a Hamilton County group 
committed to spreading the love of reading and access to books 
across our area. The group builds and stocks Little Free Libraries 
in Hamilton County. 
 
We’ll be collecting new and gently used children’s books, for 
kids ages 0-18, at the 2018 FAST Monster Splash, October 20-
21. Bins will be available at admissions to drop off your books. 
Monetary donations will also be accepted and appreciated. 
 
FAST Gives Back is a voluntary program and at no time is 
anyone required to make a donation. 
 
If you have questions, you can contact Tammy Patrick 
(tammypatrick91@yahoo.com), Shannon Alexander 
(shan.lee.alexander@gmail.com), or our swimmer liaison Ellen 
Fero (fero_ellen@yahoo.com). 
 
Tiger UP for a great weekend of swimming and giving back to 
our community! 
 


